SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
July 23, 1957

Tuesday morning, the Board of Directors met at Beltrami, all members present. At 9 A.M. they
left Beltrami in Nolte’s car for the lower end of project on an inspection trip to check on work that had
been done by the contractor. Came back to Beltrami in time for lunch at noon. After lunch, the board
continued their inspection to the upper end, where Martin Braaten made the motion that a resolution
be drawn giving all town boards permission as far as district was concerned to build roads on or any
other way make use of the dikes on spoil banks.

The board adjourned to meet again the next morning to go over the project with the Army

Engineer.

N. J. Mjelde, Secretary



